
From: Thom
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: ARG590000
Date: Friday, April 17, 2015 1:51:34 PM

I'm saddened and upset by the the fact that you have let a protected area be taken over by cooperate
hog farms. If you think this is okay, put one next to your house and see if it doesn't impede on your
freedom to breathe clean air.
Best regards,
Thom Roe
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